Received via email

Reference: 292043

November 20, 2015

Jodi Appleton, Executive Director Federation of Mountain Clubs of BC Email: jodi.appleton@mountainclubs.org

Dear Ms. Appleton:

Thank you for your email and attached letter of October 23, 2015, regarding the establishment of a national park reserve in the South Okanagan-Similkameen area.

The Province's recently-released Intentions Paper seeks public comment on proposed protection measures to three distinct areas in the region. All of the comments received will be carefully reviewed and a consultation report along with final recommendations will be released in early 2016.

Thank you again for writing and sharing the views of your membership with me on this important issue.

Sincerely,

Mary Polak Minister